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It has been an amazing year and I am very thankful for all the Auxiliaries who have been busy 

with their Americanism programs as well as the SOS programs.  

  

White we are not doing an Americanism raffle this year, I am happy to report we have enough in 

the account for a wonderful program and prizes for the winners again this year.  

Another blessing was the donation from one of our AMVETS to take care of the cost of the flags 

given to the winners. Thank you, Rob Harris, for that.  

  

Remember the awards your locals can win at the Dept. level. The Donor Rules are in the Digest 

so please be sure to follow the rules so your Auxiliary will qualify.  

  

Please do not forget my SOS project Camp Grayling USO. Any and all donations are 

appreciated. I have visited the building. It is for men and women to go and unwind from the 

day's drills at Camp Grayling and services.  

  

I look forward to the convention and seeing the program winners there. Our youth is so 

important, and their support is great.  

  

Thank you  

  

Pam Lein,   

Americanism/SOS Officer  

Department of Michigan  

  


